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Mr Cripps, how can you possibly say that by introducing these laws, you are 
representing the community? 
You are not representing us to government, you are representing the mining 
industry to us. 
This bill is using the representative democratic system to reduce the amount of 
representation allowed by law. This is a reckless and dangerous precedent Mr 
Cripps, be careful what you wish for. 

Aaron Fox 

Aaron Fox ..... 
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